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17th October 2017 

 
 
 
 
Dear Y2 Parents, Carers and Guardians, 
 
Tudor collage making  
 

Sapphire and Quartz class would like to invite you for a relaxed and informal afternoon of collage making, linked to 
their term 2 topic on Tudors, on Friday 3rd November.   
 

You will have the opportunity to work alongside your child, to make large collages of King Henry VIII and his wives, 
and these will then form part of the classroom display.   The afternoon will start at 2pm and run until 3pm.  We will 
be asking parents to collect at the end of the day as normal. 
 

In the meantime, we would be extremely grateful for any donations of scraps, or pieces of material, which can be 
used as part of this activity – if this could go directly to the class teachers, please. 
 

We hope that you will join us.  We know that the children will be very eager and keen to show you their classrooms 
and have some hands on fun with you all to launch their new topic!! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs H Streatfield 
Deputy Head teacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………………………………………………………………. 

Y2 Tudor collage making 

 
 
Name of child: _______________________                         Class: __________________________ 
 
 
I/We would like to attend the collage workshop.  
 
 
Signed: _________________________    Date: __________________ 

 

Please sign and return by Friday 20th October.  
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